

0001-246804

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

David E. Brown, D.C. Director

Department of Health Professions
Perimeter Center
9960 Mayland Drive, Suite 300
Henrico, Virginia 23233-1463

www.dhp.virginia.gov TEL (804) 367- 4400 FAX (804) 527- 4475

March 15, 2016

Jennifer Schuder, RN 271 Star Hill Drive Cape Carteret, North Carolina 28584

Dear Ms. Schuder:

Pursuant to the Order entered August 1, 2014, your license was indefinitely suspended until such time as you submit documentation that you have completed the NCSBN course titled "Ethics of Nursing Practice."

On September 17, 2014, the certificate of completion for said course was received in the Board office, followed by the reinstatement fee on September 19, 2014.

Your license to practice as a professional nurse was reinstated, effective September 23, 2014, as you successfully complied with the terms and conditions required for the reinstatement of your license pursuant to the Order entered August 1, 2014.

The Board recommends that you maintain a copy of this letter for your records, and for future employers.

We wish you well in your future endeavors.

Sincerely.

Gloria Mitchell-Lively, RN, MSN, MBA

Deputy Executive Director Virginia Board of Nursing

GML/tdi